
Dear			{{	contact.FIRSTNAME	}}
	
As	we	close	out	2021	(and	what	a	year	it	has	been!)	your	PACE	Canada	team
has	not	been	slowing	down.	

As	we	head	into	the	holiday	season	I	want	to	wish
you	all	much	happiness,	family	gatherings	at	last
and	the	hope	for	a	more	normal	2022.
While	this	year	took	a	toll	on	many	through	the
stress	and	isolation	of	the	ongoing	pandemic
PACE	Canada	has	much	to	be	thankful	for,	and	all
thanks	to	you,	our	patrons,	members,	family,
friends	and	supporters.

Read	the	Complete	Message

President's	Message

We	are	truly	excited	to	provide	1,000	OneTab
devices	to	our	sponsored	schools	in	Jamaica.	The
first	Caribbean	island	to	provide	these	devices	with
built	in	math,	reading	and	writing	educational
applications.
Some	students	are	already	using	these	devices	to
catch	up	on	their	education.

PACE	Canada	meets	with	Hon.
Fayval	Williams	to	deliver	1,000
educational	devices

Read	About	the	Handover	Ceremony	in
Jamaica

Starting	today	and	continuing	until	December	31,
every	Dollar	raised	will	be	matched	up	to	$5,000.	
We	know	that	you	will	help	us	to	meet	this
challenge.
	
This	will	be	a	significant	step	towards	meeting	our
goal	of	purchasing	another	1,000	OneTab	devices
in	2022.

Donate	Today

Double	the	Impact	of	Your
Donation

This	year	you	can	purchase	yours	from	PACE
Canada.	A	win-win	for	both	of	us.	We	are	only
taking	orders	for	free	delivery	in	the	GTA
(Toronto).	
Prices:	6"	costs	$50,	and	8"	costs	$70.	
Place	your	order	by	December	10th	and	get	free
delivery	by	December	20th.

Purchase	Your	Cake	Today

Authentic	Jamaican	Christmas
Rum	Cake

PACE	Canada	2021	Year	End	Newsletter

https://www.pacecanada.org/presidents-message-december-2021
https://www.pacecanada.org/donates-1000-tablets-to-ecc/
https://donate.micharity.com/pace-canada/3530927742/donate?campaign=69
https://donate.micharity.com/pace-canada/3530927742/donate?campaign=75


Just	in	time	to	help	with	your	Holiday	shopping	we	have	the
following	items	on	Auction,	so	enter	a	bid	before	it	closes	in	a	few
days.

The	following	3	items	(cards,	sorrel,	rum	cake)	are	auctioned	in	a
single	gift	basket

Hand	made	Christmas
cards

Sorrel	drink Jamaican	rum	cake

Artwork:	Anansi	and
Company
Artist:	Shantel	Miller
Dimensions:	9	x	12	inches
Media:	Mixed	Media	on	Paper

8"	Poinsettia	in	Red	or
Black	pot.	2	individual
pots	are	up	for	auction.

Black	and	Decker	Convection	Oven

Mary	Bishop	Nominated	for	Edith
Baxter	Award

Bid	on	Auction	Items

Bid	on	Auction	Items

https://www.charityauctionstoday.com/auctions/memories-of-jamaica-27602
https://www.charityauctionstoday.com/auctions/memories-of-jamaica-27602


Congratulations	to	PACE	Canada	supporter	Mary
Bishop,	on	her	nomination	for	the	Edith	Baxter
Memorial	Award.	The	award	recognizes	her
contribution	to	tourism	in	Jamaica,	and	the
luncheon	was	held	on	Sept.	30	at	the	Palais	Royal.
PACE	Canada	was	represented	at	the	luncheon	by
Board	Member,	Mark	Fullerton.	
Also	in	attendance	was	Jamaica's	Minister	of
Tourism,	The	Hon.	Edmund	Bartlett	CD,	MP.

Dr.	Gervan	Fearon	has	been	named	as	the	new
President	of	George	Brown	College,	beginning
August	2021.	He	has	served	as	the	President	of
Brock	University	since	2017	and	was	formerly	the
President	of	Brandon	University.
	
Dr.	Fearon	is	a	PACE	Canada	supporter.

George	Brown	College	names	new
President
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